
For the application or any inquiries, please e-mail the organizer:

Akiko Nii                                                          
E-mail: niiakiko@nufs.ac.jp

Department of British and American Studies, NUFS

Are you interested in volunteering?
We need some international students who 
are willing to interact  with local kids and

their families!   Let's have fun!!      

As part of the regional collaboration programs with Nisshin 
    City Library, NUFS members will read aloud some English
    picture books to local Japanese kids, sing English songs 
   together, and more.

  Date & Time: Saturday, July 12th, 2025

                        14:00-14:50

 (Meeting time: 11:00 for a rehearsal※)

  Venue: NUFS Library, N-BASE

  Application: first-come-first-served bases

※A bento lunch will be provided.

Volunteers

Needed
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